B.P.501.4

Flower Policy

The placement of flowers on the graves of loved ones is a time-honored tradition. It’s an expression of love and
remembrance to those who have passed from this life, and is a beautiful and effective memorialization.

The District allows only 2 vases per grave (NO glass!)

1. Real or artificial flowers must be placed only in the vases within the marker or in temporary plastic vases which
are available in the district office. If the flowers start to discolor, fade or deteriorate, cemetery employees will
remove and dispose of them.

2. Decorations other than artificial flowers and real flowers are prohibited with the exception of holiday
decorations (see list of specified holidays below). Holiday decorations may be placed up to one week prior and
removed one week following the holiday. Holiday decorations must be limited in size to what will fit on the
marker or within the vases. NO glass of any kind is permitted. No items may be placed on or in the ground.
Please refer to the posted Rules and Regulations (B.P. 501.11) for list of unauthorized decorations. Holiday
decorations must be recovered by the family within one week after the holiday or they will be removed and
disposed of by the cemetery staff. Any non-compliant, unsafe or unsightly items may be removed by the

cemetery staff at any time without notice.

Specified holidays are as follows: Valentine’s Day, Easter, Mother’s Day, Memorial Day, Father’s Day, July 4",
Halloween, Veteran’s Day, Thanksgiving Day and Christmas Day.

3. Every reasonable effort will be made to prevent damage to flowers/items placed. Neither the Cemetery District,
nor any of its employees, will be responsible for anything of movable or valuable character that may be lost,
stolen, misplaced or broken.

We respectfully insist that these regulations be observed.
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